
 
  

  
 

  
 

  

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

         

 

 

 

    

 

    

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Friday, October 4, 2019 
District Board Room 

10:30 a.m. 

Chair Heidi Hartz called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Ken Johnson, and Jennifer Malueg 

Also Present: Superintendent Dr. Garvey, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, 

Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa Enger, Pupil Services Director Stacy Pustina, 
Courtney Morris, and Paula Constable 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Malueg/Hartz to adopt the agenda with moving agenda item #8 before item #5. 
Motion Carried. 

Motion by Malueg/Johnson to accept the administrators’ recommendation to decline the creation 

of a Drama Club as the proposed activities are part of the theatre club.  Motion Carried. 

Motion by Malueg/Johnson to accept the administrators’ recommendation to decline creating a 
History Club and recommend that the History department propose their travel opportunities 

through the field trip process.  Motion Carried. 

Motion by Hartz/Johnson to recommend to the Board that a Mock Trial team be approved. 
Motion Carried. 

Data Analysis 

Dr. Garvey led the presentation of standardized test (ACT, AP, Forward, Aspire) results and the 
history of each.  The administrators prepared a trend of each as requested and presented hard 
copies. 

Dr. Garvey and the administrative team shared their belief that standardized tests are not valid 

ways to evaluate students nor Districts.  Dr. Garvey shared many points where standardized tests 

actually work against the personalized learning on which the District’s instructional practices are 
based. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Garvey confirmed with the Committee members that there was still support to continue with 

the District’s Personalized Learning instructional practices.  These practices rely on MAP scores 

and not one-time standardized tests like ACT and Forward. 

Portrait of a Graduate 

The Committee will meet with the Administrative team and Dr. Ryan Krohn who will assist the 

District leaders with developing “A Portrait of a Graduate” representing the educational 

development of all students. 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, November 13th at 8 a.m. in the elementary principal’s 

office. Elementary Instruction will be the showcase. 

Motion by Johnson/Malueg to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


